
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 17, 2018    RELEASE DATE: IMMEDIATE 
 
FROM:  Dianne Gould-Brown, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Voter Turnout 
 
 
As of approximately 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, October 17th, 10,239 voters 
have voted in the 2018 municipal and school board election. This represents 
20.1% of the approximate 50,950 eligible voters in Sarnia. 
 
The municipal and school board election voting period began October 11 at 
9:00 a.m. and ends October 22 at 8:00 p.m. Eligible voters can vote by phone 
or internet. Voter Help Centres will be available during the voting period.  
 
For more information please visit the election page on the City’s website: 
http://sarnia.ca/city-government/elections/2018-municipal-election. 
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For further information contact:  
Dianne Gould-Brown, City Clerk 
Dianne.gould-brown@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3258 
 
James Jenkins, Deputy Clerk 
James.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3208 
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